
 
 

 

On the Occasion of  

The 75th Anniversary of the Founding of  

the People’s Republic of China   

The Consul General of the People’s Republic of China in Cape Town 

Mr. You Wenze & Madame Zhu Wenjun 

requests the pleasure of your company 

 

at a Reception 
 

on Friday, September 20, 2024 from 2:00p.m. to 4:00p.m. 

25 Rhodes Avenue, Newlands, Cape Town 7700 

 
     
     

                                      

      I will attend                         Dress Code: Formal                          

      We will attend                       R.S.V.P. by Friday, September 6 ,2024                          

      Regret                             Email: hekaihui72@gmail.com  
 
                  

( Please kindly present this invitation at the entrance) 
 


